
 
MONDAY MORNING MEETING MINUTES 

April 11, 2022 
 

Pledge of alliance followed by illness report, Gary Brink biopsy surgery this AM, Vera Janis home 
from hospital, followed by prayer by Joyce Sauter. Peter Piper pizza Tues Apr 12, Thirsty Thursday is 
at La Margaritas on veterans and 495 3:30, Horse collar Fri 6:15, chair volleyball sat , Somba every 
night 6:00, dance Wednesday and hotdogs, contract rummy Tues and Thurs night 6:00, Mexican train 
Sunday 6:00. Thank you card from Louise Chase family posted in sewing room for quilt. Meeting 
adjourned 
 
Deloris informed me that Jeanie Leach is back in the hospital. She was released, went to the 
nursing home and they returned her to the hospital.  
 
Good morning and welcome everyone 
 
We have 313 Guests on 198 Sites 
 
A couple notes one if you haven't already done so and are leaving for the season don't forget the mail 
forwarding and notify the office that you are going so they can put a block in your box. 
 
Next protect your property the best you can if you are leaving a unit here park model, mobile, etc. and 
can drop your hurricane shutters to help protect your windows and if the trees are trimmed so they 
don't get damaged. as well cover your patio door best you can  
 
Bringing us the reminder that Wilder LLC, your resort or employees are not responsible for any 
damage, injury, or loss by accident. If you have damage, you need to file it with your insurance 
company. 
 
Again, please notify the office if you are going to be gone for any period of time so we  can check you 
out in the office as well as we can keep an eye on your unit or know that no one should be there to 
help ensure the safety and wellbeing of everyone here . 
 
All I have a great week if traveling be safe and see you all in the fall. 
 
Al 
 

 

Date: Mon, Apr 11, 2022 at 6:20 PM 

Subject: missed on MMM 

To: DavidandJoy Ochs  

 

Gwen and Chuck Stone's return trip home to Illinois was uneventful other than mild sticker shock at several gas pumps.  
We thank you all for another enjoyable season at the T.O.T. park and for prayers for safe travel and health issues.  As 
always, you have the friendliest people ever!    Praise God!  He never leaves or forsakes us! 
 

  Thu, Apr 7, 3:57 PM (4 days ago) 

Hi Dave I heard yesterday that Lois Skinner past away March 
20th 
 

 
 

 


